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PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE  
 
TAKE NOTICE that the Township of Robbinsville is proposing to change the purpose or use of 
approximately one (1) acre of the Miry Run Golf Course (block 28, Lot 7.01 a/k/a 66 Sharon 
Road, Robbinsville, NJ 08691) parkland from outdoor recreation parkland to a multi-purpose 
indoor recreational facility (including but not limited to basketball, volleyball, badminton, pickle 
ball, futsal).   
 
Due to the current Executive Orders in place related to the COVID-19 pandemic, the hearing 
required under and pursuant to N.J.A.C. 7:36-25.6(a)1, to obtain public comment on this 
proposed change of purpose or use, will be held via ZOOM on May 12, 2021, at 6:00 pm.  The 
link to the Zoom meeting is as follows:  
 

https://Zoom.us/join  
Meeting ID: 923 7546 4624 

Passcode: 231741 
 

Dial by your location 
+ 1 646 558 8656  (New York) 

Meeting ID: 923 7546 4624 
Passcode: 231741 

 
All information regarding the proposed change in purpose or use is available for public 
inspection on the Township’s website at www.robbinsville.net/departments/recreation_division 
or in the Clerk’s Office at 2298 Route 33, Robbinsville, New Jersey. 
 
Written comments on the proposed change in purpose or use may be directed to the Township 
Clerk at micheles@robbinsville.net, or by calling 609-259-3600 ext. 1107 or by emailing 
Council President, Michael Cipriano at council@robbinsville.net.  Please send a copy of any 
comments submitted on this request to the New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection, 
Green Acres Program, by emailing Maude Snyder at Maude.Snyder@dep.nj.gov. 
 
Public comment on this proposed change in purpose or use will be accepted during the public 
hearing and until May 26, 2021.  On or after Thursday August 11, 2021, the Township of 
Robbinsville may take formal action to approve the proposed change in purpose or use.    


